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th
 

Charlotte, North Carolina 
  

 

This is the fourth annual Feminist Decolonial Politics 

Workshop, and we are looking forward to being able to 

engage this year with the work of Dr. Saidiya Hartman, 

including Lose Your Mother (2007) and Scenes of Subjection 

(1997). Dr. Hartman describes her major fields of interest as 

"African American and American literature and cultural 

history, slavery, law and literature, and performance studies." 

 
Anyone interested in participating in the workshop should 

submit an application that includes (a) a CV and (b) a cover 

letter stating why they are interested in the workshop. A 

rolling review of applications will begin on February 1st, 

2018. This workshop is intended primarily for graduate 

students, junior scholars, untenured faculty, or independent 

scholars, but we encourage all to apply. Applications should 

be sent directly to epaquet1@uncc.edu. 

 
In an attempt to ensure that those who are underfunded or lack 

adequate financial support are able to participate, travel 

funding is available. Anyone who is in need of travel funding 

is asked to submit a statement of need along with their 

application, as well as a budget detailing how they would use 

the funds. For full consideration for travel funds, please 

apply by February 1st, 2018. For more information, visit: 

 

decolonialthoughtworkshop.wordpress.com 

 
 
 

This workshop is supported by the University of North Carolina at Charlotte Chancellor's Diversity Grant, 

Department of Philosophy, Women's and Gender Studies Program, Center for Professional and Applied Ethics. 
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